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2016/0477/P 21/03/2016  16:39:09 OBJECTION

General Manager at The Old Crown Public House

Any of this development would directly effect my footfall/ level of trade. 

Causing finical and emotional strain. It will not benefit the steeped history of the public house or area, 

ruining a strong selling point of the public house. 

Our licence states we must have a resident lving on site. This therefor directly effects me. s a late 

licence venue sound if an issue from the pub as it stands, closing at 3am, with added building work 

starting in the early hours, my sleep health and quality of life would be greatly effected for a very long 

time. 

We are a community, independent pub steeped in history. This is how we strive and would not be able 

to do so with such works. 

It will push trade away, effect health/sleep in a residency, as well as removing any history or place of 

interest in High Holborn. 

It is hard generally, yet this would be the end of a lot of independents that are an integral part of 

London. 

It is a shame that the area has not remained the gem of London it should, but anther new development 

would be detrimental.

The Old Crown

33 new oxford 

street

WC1A 1BH

WC1A 1BH
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